
DRUMOIG WILDLIFE FORUM NEWSLETTER -REVIEW FOR 2022. 
 
During 2022 there were 6 editions of the newsletter, totalling approximately 90 pages. 
We have had regular contributions from: 
Alec Burden – brilliant drone pictures 
Christine & Paul Edwards 
Rob Pirie – our very own “farming correspondent” 
Steve Norrie – our resident astronomer 
 
We have also had other contributions from: 
Sally Byers 
Michael & Jeanie Duncan 
Christine Kerr 
Damian & Christine Leddy 
Euan McGregor 
Nature Scotland 
Lil Smith 
Andrew Thomson 
Margaret Wells - Margaret also brought the plight of the ground nesting birds (mainly 
Skylarks) in the meadows adjacent to the building sites, to the attention of the DRA 
committee and Kirkwood Homes. This resulted in 4 signs being erected to advise walkers & 
dog owners of their presence. 
 
If I have missed anyone out, please accept my abject apologies! 
 
Needless to say, to keep the newsletter going we need residents to contribute articles, 
observations or ideas. So, don’t be backward in coming forward!! 
 
Martin Hepworth (Editor) 
 
 
 
 


